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VTP/ELB/SLC/Year 1/Superhero Day 
 
5th October 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
To celebrate our learning through our ‘Superhero’ theme this term, on Friday 23rd October 2020 Year 1 will be having 
a Superhero Day! 
 
Children may, but do not have to, come dressed as a traditional ‘movie’ Superhero, or if they are good at writing 
they can come as a Super Writer, or if they are good at running, cooking, painting etc then come as a ‘Super’ that! 
They may also come to school in an outfit of somebody who does a heroic job.   
 
The children have also been making costume parts such as masks, cuffs and jetpacks, so homemade costumes are 
definitely welcome.   
 
Children will spend the day as superheroes and complete lots of heroic acts and activities.  Imagination is all that is 
required for this so please don’t spend lots of money on outfits. 
 
We look forward to seeing the variety of heroes in our wonderful Westlands Primary School! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Ms Clifton  Miss Arthurs  Mrs Tatham-James  Mrs Smeeton 


